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Dear Families

Online Safety Information
NET AWARE NSPCC
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/

Everyday our social world is becoming increasingly online via social media, apps and online connectivity. Our
children are becoming more tech savvy and experience pressure to have the latest app; being surrounded by the
rise of ‘social influencers’ and ‘gaming’ as a career aspiration means that online safety is essential.

Below is a variety of apps/online social platforms that your child/ren may be using. Does the official age rating
surprise you?

NET AWARE NSPCC website is a fantastic website filled with the most up to date information regarding the variety
of apps and platforms your child may already be using or wish to use. https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ Please use
this link to find out more.

It also includes a very useful safety rating guide for all of the apps, games and media platforms that are available
to our children and it has a search facility.

The website also has lots of advice about how to talk to your children about online safety and the risks. You can
find guidance on how to set up parental controls on devices.

I hope this guide is useful.

Best wishes,
Mrs Scott
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